
 

 

 

Chaplain 
Fr. Jim Stenberg, CSB 

780. 492. 4683 

jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca 

 

CHAPEL BULLETIN 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Saturday 4:30 pm 

Sunday 9:30 am, 11:00 am,  

7:00 pm (Student Mass) 

           

Daily Mass (SJC Chapel) 

MW 12:10 pm 

TR    12:30 pm 

 

RECONCILIATION 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

Tuesday 11:30 – 12:15 pm 

Saturday 3:30 – 4:15 pm  

And by appointment 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

St. Joseph’s Chapel 

In abeyance 

CHAPEL COLLECTION 

2022 

Feb 27:    $774 

 

2020 

Feb 23:    $2215 

 

The collection basket is in front of 

the Holy Water basin. 

AN INVITATION FROM ST. JOSEPH’S COLLEGE 

St. Joseph’s College invites you to the Installation of Dr. Shawn W. Flynn as 

the 19th President of St. Joseph’s College. 

 

The installation will be conducted during a 

Catholic mass celebrated by Archbishop Richard Smith 

at St. Joseph’s Basilica. All are welcome. 

Installation: Friday, April 8th, 2022 at 3:00pm 

10044 - 113 Street NW | Edmonton, AB 

 

An informal, limited-space reception will follow by RSVP. 

Reception: Friday, April 8th, 2022 at 4:30pm. 

Newman Centre | St. Joseph’s College 

University of Alberta | 11325 89 Ave NW | Edmonton , AB 

Please RSVP by April 1 to: sjcdean@ualberta.ca 

 

OUR DAILY BREAD 

The Little Black Books for Lent went like hotcakes on Ash Wednesday. If 

you are looking for daily reflections, please consider Our Daily Bread. This 

publication offers daily reflections, and also has a “Bible in a Year” guide. 

Many Catholics find it valuable to read scripture as part of their Lenten 

observance, so if you are looking for something to enrich your preparation 

for Easter, this might be it. It’s on the shelves outside the chapel.  

 

MUSIC RETURNS! 

Congregational singing is returning to masses at St. Joe’s. We still ask that 

people keep their masks on. For people outside your household, please 

give the sign of peace via a bow or a nod.  

 

The Holy Water font is also back. Don’t use it if you don’t want to.  

 

We take this opportunity to thank all of you for your cooperation in 

observing the health and safety restrictions for almost two years now. At 

this time, we pace our walk together toward the easing of these 

restrictions with a lot of care and concern for the good of everyone.  

 

  

March 06, 2022 

 

Visit us online 

StJosephsCollege.ca 

mailto:sjcdean@ualberta.ca


 

 

 

BAPTISM 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 2 

months prior to date of Baptism.  

 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the SJC Chaplain at least 1 

year prior to date of Marriage.  

 

SACRAMENTS 

For other sacraments, please 

contact the SJC Chaplain. 

 

 

SYNOD LISTENING SESSIONS  

There is an online listening session on Tuesday, March 8 at 7 pm.  To 

register, follow this link: https://bit.ly/3stQKJ7  

 

The in-person listening session is on Saturday, March 12 at 1 pm. A 

flocknote link is available to registered parishioners, or email Fr. Jim at 

jim.stenberg@ualberta.ca to request a link.  

 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL REQUEST  

The Society of St Vincent de Paul responds to calls for help and assistance 

within our community. We are in need of gently used furniture and 

household items suitable to furnish small apartments. Some examples are 

smaller sofas, living room chairs, kitchen tables and chairs, dressers, 

mattresses, etc. We are unable to accept very large or heavy items. If you 

have items to donate please call 780-471-5577. We thank you for your 

support.  

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE-CARITAS CANADA 

There are many useful Lenten resources available at 

devp.org/lent/resources, including  a Solidarity Calendar, Family Bulletin, 

Way of the Cross and Weekly Reflections. 

 

PRAYER VIGIL FOR UKRAINE 

There will be a prayer vigil for Ukraine on Thursday, March 10 at 5:00 pm.  

Space is limited, so a flocknote page has been made. Email Fr. Jim to get 

this link and/or to be added to the mailing list for registered parishioners.  

LENTEN RETREAT 

There is a Lenten retreat on Friday, March 25. For more information, 

please email sjccm@ualberta.ca or sjccs@ualberta.ca.  

 

ENVELOPES 

Not many people have been using envelopes. We are thinking of ways of 

avoiding the expense and waste involved in ordering them. If you do use 

envelopes and haven’t collected yours yet, please do so soon. They are in 

the foyer; check the list on the coat rack if you can’t remember your 

envelope numbers.  

AT A GLANCE… 

Sun, 7:00 pm: Student mass 

 

Tues, 12 noon: online rosary 

before mass.  

 

Thurs:  

10 am online Morning prayer. 

5:00 pm: Ukraine prayer vigil 

 

Everything is in the main chapel 

unless otherwise noted. Email 

sjccm@ualberta.ca for 

information on campus ministry 

events.  

 

Go to  formed.org  to log in to 

our FORMED account (“Netflix for 

Catholics”). Enter your email and 

location (e.g. “st josephs college 

chapel Edmonton). No password! 

 

To donate online, go to  

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-

josephs/giving/index.html   

 

For pre-authorized giving, email  

elsie.liu@ualberta.ca 

 

To check out the website, type 

the following in your browser: 

ualberta.ca/stjosephs  

 

Twitter:@sjcuofa 

Facebook:SJCUofA 

 

https://bit.ly/3stQKJ7
https://www.devp.org/en/campaign/people-planet-first/share-lent/resources/
mailto:sjccm@ualberta.ca
mailto:sjccs@ualberta.ca
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/giving/index.html
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/giving/index.html

